
Guidelines Committee 

At the Fall 2024 Assembly a motion passed to enter the Utah Area Safety and Behavioral 
requirements for Al-Anon Members Involved in Alateen Service (AMIAS), Alateen Groups, 
Alateen members, and others in Alateen service, commonly known as ASBR, into the 
guidelines of the Area. You will find this on the website. 

Since our last assembly we have been able to finalize the Budget and Reimbursement & 
the Hosting Assemblies guidelines.  The GRs will be voting on these changes. A copy of 
the proposed guideline is available online, under events -spring assembly. *note you will 
need to do a side-by-side comparison of the Budget & Reimbursement guidelines to see 
the changes (request a ‘working’ copy from Sheri prior to the assembly).  The Hosting 
Assemblies changes are in red ink (there were only minor changes to this guideline). 

At the spring assembly, we will be discussing the elections of new officers and coordinators 
that will be held in the fall and, in part, the Area Election Guideline and Procedures since 
we have voted to keep the assemblies hybrid. This will be the next guideline the committee 
tackles. We hope to have this guideline updated for voting prior to the Panel elections in the 
fall. 

The USAW committee has put together their bylaws and procedures. Since they are their 
own entity the Area assembly does not need to vote on these, just be aware of them. They 
are now posted on the website for your review and will be placed with the Hosting 
Assemblies guidelines after the assembly. 

UTAC has got a committee going on the bylaws and procedures for that event and we hope 
to reveal those soon. Again, they will not need to be voted on by the assembly, but rather 
members just need to be aware of them. 
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